
Submitter: Peter Charuhas  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Vote by mail has been a staple in the Oregon election process. Despite what 

opponents have stated regarding election fraud, there has been little if any in the vote 

by mail in Oregon. I oppose going back to an antiquated system of in person voting. 

 

Peter Charuhas  


